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Press release, 4 December 2012 

Arctic Paper’s offer for Rottneros: Approvals from EGM and competition au-
thorities obtained 

On 7 November 2012, Arctic Paper S.A. (“Arctic Paper”) announced a recommended public offer to 
acquire all outstanding shares in Rottneros AB (“Rottneros”) (the “Offer”). 

The extraordinary general meeting of Arctic Paper has on 3 December 2012 adopted the resolu-
tions necessary for the delivery of Arctic Paper shares in connection with the Offer. 

Furthermore, Arctic Paper hereby announces that Arctic Paper has obtained all necessary approv-
als from competition authorities for the completion of the acquisition of Rottneros. 

 

Arctic Paper S.A. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Michal Bartkowiak, CFO of Arctic Paper, tel. +48 783 946 404 

This information was submitted for publication on 4 December 2012 at 8:00 am CET. 

All information relating to the Offer is available at: 

www.arcticpaper.com 


